

UNIVERSITY OF BRISTOL

DEPARTMENT OF EXTRA-MURAL STUDIES SERVICES EDUCATION COMMITTEE

Director and Secretary: G. Assistant Secretary: D.

G. CUNLIFFE, B.Sc. D. SMITH, J.P., M.A.

20a BERKELEY SQUARE, BRISTOL 8 Telephone Number Bristol 24161, Extension 250

DS/MV

24th October, 1969.

Dear Ron,

I am very sorry to have to let you know that we have no applicants at all for the next Spanish week-end. I am very disappointed by this, and hope that you will not have been to inconvenienced by the rearrangements of the dates.

I hope we have better luck next time.

Yours sincerely,

Deek

Dr. R.G. Keightley, B.A., Ph.D., Dept of Spanish, University of Nottingham, University Park, Nottingham NG7 2RD.